
     We had a wonderful summer with the very first English Day 
Camp! The children and teens learned from the story of 
Daniel, seeing how he depended on God and trusted in His 
power. With 3 missionary couples and a team from Texas, the 
camp was a great success, and many campers and even 
parents said they would come again next year. We are 
grateful for how God worked during the camp.

New Bible Study

To open their eyes, to turn them from darkness to light ... that they may receive forgiveness of sins...  Acts 26:18 
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     Our ministry continues among Russians living in Estonia, many of whom need to 
learn Estonian in order to find work. To help meet this need and build more 
relationships, we will be starting an Estonian Language Café in September as a new 
outreach. Please pray for this. Pray also for our Teen Club, which begins again in 
September—that God would guide the leaders and helpers, and that His love would 
draw each teen closer to Him, whether in Christian growth or in salvation.

     Thank you for your prayers for Max, a college student we met through English 
Café. In July we started a weekly Bible study on Galatians. Max, along with his 
friend Vladlen, and Santi along with his gym buddy Nikita, have been faithfully 
attending. They are very interested in learning what the Bible actually says. Praise 
God!! Please pray for these young men, that they would be saved and grow in their 
faith.

Outreach Opportunities

PRAISE 
& 

PRAYER

1. Praise God for a successful Camp. 
2. Growth with the new Bibles study 
3. Salvation of Max, Vladlen, Nikita: Santi to grow in Christ 
4. Success in the start of new and existing outreaches 
5. God to give us many more years here in Narva

For lost Russian souls, 

      Keith Sampson
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